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 Paul & Marilyn Douglass Phone (503) 665-1069,   PO Box 187 Gresham, OR 97030 
There are 100 Native Sudanese, ordained Evangelists with college degrees preaching in their home towns.  They 
take turns today coming to Malek to teach 40 to 60 new Students in their own language at ABC.  There are now 
a total of 160 Evangelists, including students, serving Christ in growing churches in Sudan. Prayers requested!! 
  Web page:  http://SudanAfricanMission.org        E-mail  sampdouglass@comcast.net               

: 

                     SUDAN ELECTION SUMMARY  
           Gleaned from the world wide web by Paul 
   On May 17th, the Sudan election took place; most everything 
went smoothly.  President Kiir was reelected as president along 
with the Vice President, all his government officials, and 
cabinet members for another three years.  They have established 
their offices in Juba, which is in the south part of South Sudan.  
  In our American language the South has  declared their 
declaration of independence.  On May 27, 2010, the new 
officials were sworn into office.  The planning details are 
complete for the referendum election vote in January 9, 2011.  
This vote will say yes or no to separate the South as an 
Independent Democracy from North Sudan. 
  Twenty million black Sudanese are in dire need of our prayers.  
The brown northern regime from Arabia has been plundering 
the southern black people for decades.  Millions have died  
holding back the northern armies. A peace treaty was signed on 
Jan. 9, 2005, which says they would try to exist as two nations 
existing as one nation for six years,  then vote on Jan 9, 2011.  
Today, many of the South is gathering under the Christian flag.  
Do you see the need for Prayer?  

2010 GRADUATION 
  So far 100 of the best of young men of the land graduated from 
Bible College. All of them passed the pre-test of the ability of  
studying from English books and writing reports in English. 
Three of them from Zimbabwe Christian College, twenty from 
the Nairobi Great commission College. Now 100 have 
graduated from our own Bible college in Malek.  Their classes 
are taught now in their Dinka mother tongue in which they will 
preach. Fifty two graduates from Aweil Bible College in 
January 2010 makes the 100 dedicated leaders.  These graduates 
were divided into two pictures because Paul did not arrive with 
30 more blue gowns. OK boys: Backstage & share your blue 
graduation gown. Teachers are in red. 

  
 

 
                    BIBLE COLLEGE CLASSES                                                            
We opened the new ABC classes in January 2010.  We received 
40 students. They are busy studying Bible  classes . Another 20 
may come 2nd semester. Pray for all of them! 

THANK YOU FROM MARILYN 
      We would like to thank everyone that sent card, notes, and 
e-mails to us for our 60th anniversary on May 14th.  At last 
count we have received over 75 cards and 40 e-mails to mine 
and many to Paul's..  
   We had a dinner with some of the family at the Rheinlander 
on Saturday evening.  We spent two days at the Beach (one of 
our favorite places).    
  We had celebrations for our 40th and for our 50th and have 
been to all 50 States, have been to Africa many times so 
spending time at home was good.   
   Paul left May 17th for Nairobi and was gone six days. 
We spend lots of time with the Sudan Mission.  It keeps both of 
us busy.  Thank you again all of you.  We appreciate your 
prayers and support for what we are doing. With love, Marilyn 

BEV CAMPBELL TO CAMP IN MISSOURI  
June 13-18, Bev will be teaching Mission Classes at the West 
Central Christian Service Camp near LaMonte, MO. She will   
be updating the Sunday School class in the AM on June 20th at 
Eldon, MO. Bev will be back to Parkview Christian in Sedalia 
Sunday night to update progress in Sudan. If you are in the area 
stop by camp and visit any day or evening.  Bev. 
              NATIONAL MISSIONARY CONVENTION 
The Sudan African Mission has been assigned booth number 
918 on Nov. 18 -21st  at the Rupp Convention Center in 
Lexington, KY.  The theme is "Harvest of Hope". See You! 

NEW FACEBOOK ADDRESS 
We have a new SudanAfricanMission, SAM facebook site as a 
group site. News and pictures are added almost every day. If 
you have a computer, comment or sign up for current news.   



 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUDAN AFRICAN MISSION 
PO Box  187 
Gresham, OR  97030 

PLEASE READ THIS: In 1988 God called Marilyn and Paul to go to closed 
Sudan .GOD LAID ON OUR HEART to use native Sudanese men to be "The 
Missionary" to Sudan. God placed Yournew in my hands. I told Yournew "If 
you do not have a ministry then I do not have a minis try. God's Holy Spirit 
has worked wonders through Yournew. In 2001, Paul wrote to you saying we 
had chosen an empty county in the wilderness called "Malek" meaning  "Area 
of Red Rock", which was Yournew's home area. Today the message of the 
Cross with Christ's  saving Blood is crying from that "Red Rock" (pictured 
above) to the hearts of multitudes in Sudan!  Pray for the Sudan Church 
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In Jan. 2010 fifty two most talented Sudanese men completed 
their three years of Bible college. 14 of them posed for a picture 
with me before they left, walking to their home preaching point. 
All are reporting multiple baptisms but are hindered for lack of 
transportation. Who will team up with one of them and 
provide  a $175.00 bike to win more souls? Really 30 bikes 
are needed! No roads,  no cars, just dirt trails and multitudes.  

                      REPORT FROM VALENTINO                                                 
In Alok the work of church is going on well.  On February 2010 
we had Bible study and 4 people accepted Christ and were 
baptized into Christ February 13th. We have a good 
congregation during the dry season because Alok is by the river 
where many people from different places come for fishing from 
January – April.  Most of the people do not have water in their 
villages so in May most of the families will be going back to 
their villages.  They come to Alok to get fish.      In the  month 
of May we are going to have few members in the church.  
Because many people are going back to their homes for the 
farming.  Pray for the congregation and the growth of the 
church in Alok.  We are praying so that God will open doors for 
you get some funds, so that we can be able to build a church.. 

A VISION INTO THE FUTURE 
Yournew and the Land Commissioner stand where Yournew 
and Paul have stood with tears in our eyes many times. We 
stood by the tree with a cross carved into its bark which 
designates it for the Church, on 360 acres(one square mile) of 
prime, rich, level soil. None of the returning refugees have built 
upon it because the Community has set this acreage aside as 
"Dedicated to God" for an Orphan Children's Home.   
  The cost? Free to the Church. Fifteen years ago we prayed and 
dreamed for God to lead us: SO the Malek Compound with the 
Aweil Bible College with preachers had to be and then. 
Yournew cried "How can I convince my people of the Love of 
Christ when they are dying in my arms"? SO  a Malek Christian 
Hospital came first. Yet hundreds of homeless children roamed.  
  Again in 2002 we stood on this 360 acreage and controlled our 
trembling enthusiasm  realizing the  expense involved.  
1.A crop without a fence would be devastated by wild animals.   
2. Children without a house to live in is beyond reason. 
3.What's a Children's Home without Mom, Dads & Caretakers? 
4. $200,000.00 still isn't in our hands but "It will come". 
SO: 2 weeks ago in Nairobi, in a trembling step of faith, Paul & 
Yournew agreed to claim the land and today Yournew has a 
group of community men clearing trees from 90 acres of the 
land."Tomorrow" a fence and homes and happy children come. 


